
From the Principal

Thiele Primary School Newsletter
Week 9, Term 1

2023

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Last Tuesday, staff and students celebrated Harmony Day by wearing something orange. Harmony Day is

the celebration that recognises our diversity and brings together Australians from all different backgrounds.

It is about inclusiveness, respect and a sense of belonging for everyone. Classes buddied up together and

participated in dances inspired by different cultures with a dance instructor from Footsteps Dance

Company.

Before the end of the term speakers from the Northern Area Migration Resource Centre will be visiting our

school to speak to students in the Coorong building about Refugees, and this will be followed up with

excursions to the Migration Museum by students in T1, T2, T3, T13 and T14. These excursions will occur in

the last week of this term for the students in the Heysen building and early in term 3 for the students in the

Coorong building. 

Students have been participating in Spelling Mastery lessons on Monday – Thursday each week for a year.

Teachers have just completed assessing the students and are delighted to see the progress each student

has made throughout this time. 

Parent teacher interviews have just started and are being offered as face-to-face or over the phone. If you

have not managed to book a time with your child’s teacher please do so by either contacting their teacher

directly or by contacting Renata in the Front Office. I encourage every parent/carer to take the time to

meet with your child’s teacher to discuss and share information about your child. If you would like to meet

with a specialist teacher please contact Renata at the Front Office and she will arrange a time for you to

meet with them. If your meeting time is after 4pm please note that you will need to access entry or exit the

school through the main gate at the front of the school near Campus Office.

Kind regards, 

Sharon Willoughby
Principal



On Friday 24th March it was Ride2School Day. Ride2School

Day is a nationwide program that encourages children to be

more active on their way to school. On Friday at assembly

our Thiele Primary School Sports Captains spoke to the

assembly about the importance of riding or walking to

school for both physical and mental health. They surveyed

the students and 57 students identified that they rode or

walked to school that day. 

Thiele News
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EASTER RAFFLE
Tickets for our Annual Easter Raffle are now available. They
can be purchased for $1 either online using the QKR! app or
direct from your child’s classroom.
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CAMPUS TORNADOES PEDAL PRIX
Riders who competed in events last year
will be racing at Mt Gambier on Saturday
1st April. We will them all the very best in
their first race for the 2023 season.
Thank you also to our 2023 sponsors:-
Go Sunny Solar, Air Diffusion, Jayco, Ryco,
Real Good Design, Diverse Water
Solutions, Snap Printing, Scallywags
Coffee and NJD Book Keeping. 

http://thieleps.sa.edu.au/


RANDOM ACTS OF KINDNESS

Winner: Lara J T1

We would like to congratulate all of our students who received awards at the Week 8 Assembly last
Friday 24th March. Keep up the great work everyone. 

Assembly Awards

CLASSROOM AWARDS

Bare Food Award T5 
Congratulations to T5 for having the most Bare Food lunches which contain no wrappings, packaging or
litter. Our Youth Environment Leader’s Challenge to you is to pack a Bare Food lunchbox every day!
 
Mr G-no-me Award T1
Mr G-no-me likes to spend his time in the class that takes care in keeping their yard area clean and tidy.
This supports our school value of integrity. Congratulations to T1 who have were successful in earning Mr
G-no-me for the next fortnight. 

Palmy Award T13
Palmy is an orangutan who enjoys spending his time with the class who recycles the most recyclable 10c
containers because this supports our school value of sustainability. Congratulations to T13 who collected
the most recyclable containers and won the opportunity to have Palmy in the classroom for the following
two weeks. 

RUBBISH RAFFLE

Winner: Kenzie S T3 and Ivy DeLacy T13

PRINCIPAL AWARDS

T1 - Makenna Z, Shin Z, Lara J, Briella R, Georgia D
T5 - Ilyas K, Ethan V
T13 - Ricky L, Cody J
T14 - Ivy B, Alastair P, Ben M
T16 - Jake H, Mia A, Milly A, Odin B, Violet S, Nadeen G

CONGRATULATIONS

Ben W for being selected to compete in the SAPSASA Softball Team.
Hana T and Jack R for winning the Campus athletes award on Sports Day.



Governing Council Reps:-
Sarina Baloi

Kat Austin-Teakle
Emily Jeffs-Westgarth

Governing Council Members

Chairperson:-
Jackie Williams

Deputy Chairperson:-
Sarah Richards

Treasurer:-
Ben Lohmeyer

Minutes Secretary:-
Danny Mills

Staff Rep:- Wk 3 mtgs
Amanda Allen

Staff Rep:- Wk 8 mtgs
Carly Nash

Governing Council Rep:-
Becky Stubbings

Governing Council Rep:-
Josh Whitburn

We are pleased to introduce the Thiele Primary School Governing Council members for 2023.



This year marks 20 years of the Premier's Reading

Challenge! Students have an opportunity to receive a

special 20th anniversary certificate, on top of their

normal PRC award "IF" they read 20 books, instead of

the normal 12. Please encourage your child to read as

much as they can and record the books so that we

can hopefully have all of our Thiele students achieve

this wonderful award. Click here for more

information. 

PREMIERS READING CHALLENGE

SUN SMART SCHOOL
Hats are compulsory in Terms 1, 3 and 4. All students are required to wear a wide brimmed or
legionnaires hat. Students who do not have a wide brimmed or legionnaires hat will be required to
follow our “No Hat, No Play” policy. If students are not wearing their hat during recess and lunch, they
are to sit in the area near the Coorong building. Hats and beanies are not to be worn in classrooms.

CAMPUS UNIFORM SHOP 
School uniforms can be purchased on site at the Campus Uniform Shop. Please enter via the Campus
Library. Monday 2.30pm - 3.30pm; Wednesday 8.30am - 9.30am; Friday 8.30am - 9.30am. Click here
for more information. The second-hand uniform shop is open Thursday morning's from 8:45am. The
shop is located next to the Junior Primary Science room in the Heysen Building.

SECOND-HAND UNIFORM SHOP
Thiele's Second-hand Uniform Shop is open Thursday mornings from 8:45am. The shop is located
next to the Junior Primary Science room in the Heysen Building. Cash payments are preferred please.

CAMPUS KIDS PLAY CAFE
Campus Kids Play Café will reopen on Friday 3rd February 2023 in the Geoff Simpson Hall. In 2023
Play Café will only be open Fridays. Come along and meet Lois, enjoy a cappuccino or fresh brewed
tea with some delicious morning tea. We welcome parents/carers within our three schools, along
with their friends, family and community members.

FUNDRAISING COMMITTEE
We are seeking new members for our fundraising committee. If you are interested in joining the
committee, please email dl.1664.info@schools.sa.edu.au. Committee members assist with local
donations, festive stalls and raffle prize organisation.

THE CAMPUS WAY
Respect others | Respect yourself | Respect our place | Sitting while eating | Walking on pavers 

Keeping out of garden areas | Courtyard/grass area is a quiet play space | No hat, No play 
Being a Nude Food Dude and bringing litter free lunch

https://premiersreadingchallenge.sa.edu.au/parents-families/
https://premiersreadingchallenge.sa.edu.au/parents-families/
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2023 Thiele Planner

Click here for Terms 2-4

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100076380878376
https://thieleps.sa.edu.au/calendar/
http://thieleps.sa.edu.au/
https://thieleps.sa.edu.au/calendar/


Sporting Opportunities

https://www.trybooking.com/CGIZ
https://www.fhgc.com.au/golf/junior-golf


High School Opportunities

http://www.aphs.sa.edu.au/
https://www.whs.sa.edu.au/academic-life/specialist-netball-program/
https://www.whs.sa.edu.au/academic-life/high-intellectual-potential/

